
Building Inspections - Building Inspection for 55 Romasco Lane - Foundation Footings? 

Hello, 

The contractor working on my kitchen expansion project at 55 Romasco Lane tells me that he has 
arranged for an inspection this Thursday (9/11). However, it sounds like there might be some confusion 
about the foundation on the project and he asked me to drop you a line to clarify.

The contractor was told that the inspector may want to view the footings of the foundation. This kitchen 
expansion uses an existing foundation, not new construction. This can be seen in section A3 of the 
permit application and is noted as "Storage Room". The foundation is visible from the inside if that is 
useful.

If you would like to discuss this further or need any additional information you can call either me or the 
contractor on the project at the numbers below:

Jeremy Fink (Homeowner)
650-7660

Ray Ouellette (Contractor)
415-2609
Thanks for your time,
-Jeremy

From: Jeremy Fink <jfink2000@gmail.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/10/2014 9:26 AM
Subject: Building Inspection for 55 Romasco Lane - Foundation Footings?
CC: Raymond Ouellette <rayouellettecc@gmail.com>
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